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Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
I commuted to Melb from my home in Darlinghurst for over 2 years and became (unfortunately!) very 
familiar with the congestion clogging the airport. Reducing the train fare would seem a very obvious idea 
to this problem. There is a real cost to the congestion around the airport and I commend the government 
in trying to address it. Another is to build a second airport.  
 
Regards, 


